
Parents  for  Future  Scotland
looking for parents to join
them

Parents  for  Future  Scotland  is
looking for parents to join their
Edinburgh  2024  Schools  Air
Pollution Programme as Parent Talk
Facilitators.
Their programme empowers children and their parents to take
meaningful  action  against  air  pollution  in  Edinburgh.  New
members  are  invited  to  help  deliver  an  engaging  and
informative talk to other parents at schools across the city,
raising awareness about air pollution and the steps everyone
can take to tackle it.

A spokesperson said: “You don’t need any previous experience
speaking  to  groups  or  expertise  in  air  pollution  to  get
involved! We provide a free day of training to help you get
started,  and  we  offer  a  buddy  system  to  help  build  your
confidence as you grow into this important role.

“All we ask is that you commit to four school talks over the
year, after completing the training.

“This is a fantastic opportunity to contribute to positive
change in your community, meet other like-minded parents, and
develop new skills. Will you join us?

www.parentsforfuturescotland.org.uk/parents
email ruthparents4futurescotland@gmail.com
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